
 

Town of North Hampton 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Supervisors of the Voter Checklist will hold a public session 
to approve new voter registrations and pending removals from the 
checklist on Wednesday, September 7, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
at the Town Clerk’s Office, 237 Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton. 

This will be the Supervisors’ final meeting prior to the federal and 
state primary elections on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, but new voters 
will be able to register and vote at the aforementioned elections to be 
held at the North Hampton School. 

For more information, please call the Town Clerk’s Office at  

603-964-6029. 


